
 

 

May 14, 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

Company name: Atrae,Inc. 

Representative: Yoshihide Arai, President and CEO 

 (Stock Code: 6194 TSE Prime Market) 

Contact: Hidekazu Suzuki, Director CFO 

 

Notice Regarding the Revision of Dividend Forecast (Dividend Increase) 

for the Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2025 

 

Atrae,Inc. (the "Company") hereby announces that, as of May 14, 2025, the Board of Directors has resolved to revise 

the dividend forecast for surplus per share with a record date of September 30, 2025, as described below. 

 

1. Reason for Revision of Dividend Forecast 

The Company recognizes that returning profits to shareholders is an important management issue. The Company's 

basic policy is to continue to pay dividends based on comprehensive consideration of the Company's operating results 

and financial position for each fiscal year, while making investments for the early development of new businesses, 

business expansion, and improvement of business efficiency. 

Based on the above basic dividend policy, the Company has revised the dividend to 31 yen per share, an increase of 6 

yen per share, in order to further enhance shareholder returns, taking into comprehensive consideration of the operating 

results, financial position, dividend yield, and other factors for the current fiscal year. 

 

2. Description of Modifications 

 Annual dividends per share (yen) 

 Second quarter-end Fiscal year-end Total 

Previous forecasts  25.00 25.00 

Revised forecasts  31.00 31.00 

Actual results for the current fiscal year 0.00   

Actual results for the previous fiscal year 

(Fiscal year ended September 30,2024) 
0.00 21.00 21.00 

(*) The above dividend forecast is based on information currently available to the Company and certain assumptions 

deemed reasonable, and the actual dividend amount may differ from the forecast due to various factors. 

 

Notes: This is an English translation of the captioned release. This translation is prepared and provided for the purpose 

of the reader's convenience. All readers are recommended to refer to the original version in Japanese of the 

release for complete information. 


